A-7.1-580/FOOTHILL ROAD/SAN RAMON ROAD INTERCHANGE
MODIFICATIONS

TVTC PROJECT SPONSOR

City of Pleasanton

LEAD AGENCY

Caltrans

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

Project A-7 was located at the intersection of the 1-580 ramps and Foothill Road in Pleasanton. The
project constructed improvements to improve intersection operations and safety. The project modified the
intersection to remove the direct eastbound to southbound connection and eastbound to northbound loop
connection so that it terminates into a “T” style signalized intersection at Foothill Road just south of the
Foothill Road Bridge.

STATUS

This project has been completed.
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